
HHS Parent Volunteer Form 
 

Hendersonville High  School is proud to involve parents in many ways.  Our PTO is a great place to start.  
Meetings are open to any parent and all are welcome!  Listed below are some of the opportunities available to 
parents who want to support HHS.  We will be updating events and happenings on our Facebook page,  
HHS Bearcats PTO. 
 

Catbackers (Athletic Boosters) - Includes working the parking lots, the Apple Festival, Garden 

Jubliee, football and basketball concessions, and selling spiritwear 

______ 

 

Celebration (After graduation substance-free party for seniors) ______ 
 

Golf Tournament (HHS’ only fundraiser for Academics) May 13, 2017 ______ 
 

Monetary or other Donations ______ 
 

PTO (monthly meetings) ______ 
 

Judging Senior Projects (Freshman, Sophomore, and Junior Parents Only...No Senior 

Parents) May 16th & 17th 

______ 

 

Teacher / Staff Appreciation (Monthly snacks for staff and Appreciation Luncheon) ______ 
 

Test Proctoring (AP, EOC, and NC End-of-Year Tests) ______ 
 

Name ___________________________________________________ 
Email ___________________________________________________ 
Phone ___________________________________________________ 

GradeStudent’s Name(s) ________ 
                   Grade _____________________________ ________ 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at hhsbearcats@gmail.com 
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